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8™ May 2012

The Chair,
State & Regional Development Committee,
Parliament House

Macquarie Street,
Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Chairperson

I am writing to make my submission for establishing a daily inter-regional transport
system between Jindabyne and Cooma NSW which would connect with the existing
Countrylink operating between Cooma and Canberra. This would open up Canberra
and onward to the residents of Jindabyne and its locality.

Currently there is a Greyhound Coach Service operating for 15 weeks of the year
which may or may not connect with Countrylink. Cooma coaches do not operate in

peak times eg school holidays.

Neither of these seasonal options provide comparable fare structures or pensioner and
social welfare recipients fares.

Hence I reiterate the need in this region for establishing a daily inter-regional
transport service between Jindabyne and Cooma that connects with Countrylink

Cooma and Canberra.

Yours sincerely

SMoore
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